Streethouse School Newsletter

9th December 2022



Weekly Message

You will know from the news that there has been an increase in cases of scarlet fever, above the levels expected for this time of year. Scarlet fever is a common childhood illness caused by group A streptococcus (GAS). It is not usually serious but should be treated with antibiotics to reduce the risk of rare complications (such as pneumonia) and to stop spread to other people.

If your child is unwell, or showing any symptoms please seek medical advice and inform the school office on 01977798616

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Faith	
	Gracie	
Team Holmes	Dawood	
	Elaya	
Team Aveyard	Logan	
	Deacon	
Team Finch	Eva-Lee	
	Jade	
STARR	Jade	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Monday 12 th December	Team Holmes Nativity - 2:15pm	
Tuesday 13 th December	Team Morris Nativity – 10:00am KS2 Xmas Parties – Come in party clothes for festive fun.	
Wednesday 14 th December	Christmas Jumper Day Christmas Dinner Day KS1 & EYFS Xmas parties – Come in your party clothes for festive fun.	
Wednesday 14 th December	KS2 Carol Concert – 2:15pm	
Friday 16 th December	Christmas 'Eve' (movie, hot chocolate & cookies) – Come in your PJ's – PLEASE BRING IN A DONATION FOR 'THE SICK CHILDRENS TRUST CHARITY' WHO HELPED ONE OF OUR PUPILS, AVAH-RAE.	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	69%	4 th		
Team Holmes	91%	1 st		
Team Aveyard	84%	3 rd		
Team Finch	90%	2 nd		
Whole School	85%			
Raffle winner	Lacie			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week we have really enjoyed listening to the story of the Gingerbread Man. The children have enjoyed using the puppets and props to retell the story. The children have been busy making their own puppets and masks to use. The children had a great time in Forest School making a very special Christmas decoration. The children have been busy making some other Christmas surprises!

We have been very busy learning our words and songs for our Nativity and look forward to showing you our hard work next week.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

In Team Holmes this week we have been getting into the festive spirit in our dress rehearsal for our Christmas play. In english we have been working hard to write a persuasive letter to our naughty class elf who stole all our coloured pencils! We have reinacted our the nativity story in our religious education lessons using our small world area. In math we are still focussing on our times tables and the children have done some amazing calculations using 2, 5, 10 and 3 times tables. Well done for a super week Team Holmes!

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4

This week we have completed our work on Coming Home by Michael Morpurgo and have loved getting into the festive spirit and learning about the real meaning of the Christmas period. We have produced some amazing setting descriptions! In Maths, we have absolutely nailed the 4 times tables and are now moving onto the 8 times tables. We have made so much progress on this, well done everyone!

On Wednesday we welcomed Chris from the Wakefield Library service who came to share some of the fabulous books which they have on offer at our local libraries. If you click the Facebook link below you can follow them and find out about lots of exciting free events which take place throughout the year. https://engb.facebook.com/WakefieldLibraries/ the link is also available on the school website. When Chris was here we played a game of book bag bingo-all the children who had brought their books bags that day went into a draw to win a great festive book by Tom Fletcher. Please make sure your children bring their books .!!!

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well done - week 6 down and one to go!

We have completed so much this week. Christmas decorations for your trees? Done. Periscopes? Done. Maths assessments? Done. Fantastic Santa-based dialogue writing? Done.

But the work continues! We still have to complete our Geography powerpoints, and make sure all our end of unit work is complete.

Special mentions this week to Eva and Jade - superstars.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

My working days are now Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday. I am available to parents and pupils on these days only. If you require pastoral support on Mondays & Fridays please speak with our ELSA Mrs Smith or our Assistant Head Miss Morris. If you would like a message to be sent to me, please let Mrs Hunter in the office know and I will pick it up on my working days.

Thankyou Mrs Light.

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.